
EMERGENCIES AT EVALINE SCHOOL
We must have the correct telephone numbers for the homes and places of
employment of parents/guardians. We also need neighbors and /or emergency contact
names and numbers in case we cannot reach you.  If we are not provided emergency
contacts and if we cannot locate you, we will take emergency action, including
transporting to an emergency room or calling for paramedical assistance.

In the case of unplanned early dismissals due to emergencies, students will be
transported home unless we have special instructions in writing stating otherwise.  This
would include instances of sudden loss of power, water, or accumulation of snow.

In the event of snow, ice or other inclement weather conditions it may be necessary to
adjust the school starting time or cancel classes.  In these kinds of situations please
listen to your local Radio Stations and News Channels.  We try very hard to make
decisions by 6:30 a.m.  Once the decision is made it is posted to the Flash Alert web
site and sent to all local TV and Radio Stations. You can also go onto flashalert.net
and check for delays and closures. If you want to have alerts sent to you by email or
text, please follow the directions below.    If you DO NOT hear any information
regarding Evaline School you must assume school will be in session.

How to Sign up for Email Alerts and Cell Phone Text Alerts:

Flash Alert Email Only Alerts:

1.  Go to www.flashalert.net
2  Hover over the “View Local News” tab at the top of the page
2.  A list of areas will drop down, Choose “Seattle/Western Washington”
3.  Select “Lewis County Schools”
4.  Select “Evaline School”
5. Type in “Your email”
6. Check the “Emergency Alerts” box
7. Click “Subscribe”

KING 5 Text Alerts:
You can receive text messages by downloading King5 smartphone apps.

http://www.flashalert.net


EVALINE SNOW ROUTES:

Transporting your children to and from school in a safe
manner is of the utmost importance to all of us. In the event of
inclement weather there are some
hills and unplowed turnarounds
that we want to avoid. Because of
this, we have established snow
routes, meaning the bus will not
travel these routes.

Please see attached document for our snow routes.
THERE WILL BE NO BUS SERVICE ON THESE ROUTES IF SNOW

ROUTES ARE IN EFFECT.


